

June 2, 2006

Mayor Brodie and Councillors City of Richmond 6911 No. 3 Road Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1

Dear Mayor Brodie and Councillors

At our most recent meeting, RCSAC members were unanimous in expressing alarm at the recent resignations from the Child Care Advisory Board. Their principal concern is Council's apparent reaction to the resignations, and consequent implications for the RCSAC and other City of Richmond Advisory Committees.

We respectfully request an opportunity to attend a Planning Committee meeting, in order to express these concerns. I may be reached at 604-279-5598, or mmccoy@touchfam.ca.

Yours sincerely

Michael McCoy

Co-Chair.

Cc:

Terry Crowe Lesley Sherlock